
 

 
 
February 23, 2023 
 
 
TO ALL IBEW FIRST DISTRICT LOCAL UNIONS 
 
Greetings: 
 
The Canadian Standards Association (CSA) Group is conducting a survey on Codes and Standards 
for the electrical industry. 
  
They have developed two (2) electronic surveys that will take approximately 10 minutes to 
complete. Responses are sent directly to a research firm and individual emails/contact information 
is not requested as all responses are anonymous.  
 
The link to the survey can be found at: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7224062/f8be3ff27816 
 
The survey will close in ten (10) days, please share with your membership widely.  
 
Thank you in advance for your participation which will assist to better understand the needs of 
electricians in Canada. 
  
In solidarity,  

 
Russ Shewchuk 
International Vice President  
 
RS/ln 
 
cc:  First District Representatives  
 IBEW System Council #11 
 IBEW CCO 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7224062/f8be3ff27816

